Debra Thomeson

From: tayla <tayla@gci.net>

Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 12:10 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Karl as emergency head commander

| dawn ingle do not feel like we need to have one person who can rule on what us Petersburg citizens need to do during
this pandemic. The thought that we give this much power to one individual is just unbelieveable. There have been
people working throughout this whole thing #1 the grocery stores and they have done a wonderful job and the other
essential businesses and we have done fine keeping are numbers down. We do not need a one man ruler of this
community. Karl just needs to concentrate on his job there is plenty do there I'm sure. Just look at are streets that need
grading or stop sign that need bushes trimmed so you can see past them and not have to get out in middle of the street
to see a car coming. I'm sure there are many other projects that couid use some attention. There are so many things |
could go on but you get my point. Heck | was told offices were open so | went to go see Karl and he would not et me in
and yes | did have a mask. He said he was to busy dealing with other shit and | quote then to see my pictures of the open
sewer running into street during the pandemic. Funny for a guy that wants to be in charge not to let me in because he to
busy dealing with other shit. So | vote no on letting Kar! be the ruler.

sincerely dawn ingle

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.



